
January 18, 2013

To: The sessions and congregations of the Orthodox Presbyterian Church

Re: Rejoicing in the 2012 Thank Offering!

Dear friends in Christ:

Thank you for your participation in Thank Offering 2012, “I Know Whom I 
Have Believed.” We praise our triune God—Father, Son, and Holy Spirit—that 
$837,586 has been received by this date. 

The generosity seen through the giving of members (and friends) of the 
Orthodox Presbyterian Church is deeply appreciated. Such giving helps the 
three program committees—Christian Education, Foreign Missions, and Home 
Missions and Church Extension—to continue to proclaim Jesus Christ, estab-
lish new churches at home and abroad, and teach Christ’s disciples all that he 
commanded. 

Please pray for the work of the committees—and, particularly, the men and 
women laboring for Christ—supported by your Worldwide Outreach offerings.

Your fellow laborers,

Danny E. Olinger	 Ross W. Graham	 Mark T. Bube

General Secretaries


